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This week 
Last meeting before the Christmas party.   

We need raffle prizes and guest list.   
 

Next week 
We have nothing.  We will be dark the day of the  

Christmas party.  Don’t show up or you’ll be alone.   
 

Last Week 
Nothing to report. 
 

Winners 
Lion BE Toby SCOTT has Free Fines while Oion 

Will BERG had a rare double:  Greeter (big deal) and 
Attendance.  If he shows today, he’ll richer by what-
ever amount our Treasurer computes (good luck — 
Lion BE Toby SCOTT is still waiting for his $5 from 
a month ago).  Lion Ross OLNEY drew for the Mad 
Marble Malarkey but came up empty. 

 

Christmas Party 
Don’t forget that next Friday we are having our 

Christmas Party right here at the Courtyard by Mar-
riott.  The date is December 14 and the festivities start 
at 5:30, dinner at 6:30.  Be sure top invite your friends 
(or at least non-enemies).  It’s sure to be an event to 
be remembered. 

Not Much News 
Beyond the Christmas Party we have nothing 

planned.  It’s OK as in the last 4 months he have had 
the Banana Festival, White Cane Days, Sai Babba 
Health Screening, Election Polling host and the  
Veteran’s Day Parade.  A little time off is warranted, 
but we need to be planning something for the new 
year — maybe January or February. 
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Decisions, Decisions 
With very little thought or discussion we 

decided to hold meetings on December 21 and 
28.  The 21st is understandable but does any-
one really think we will have more than 5 or 6 
on the 28th? 

 

Useless Noontimer 
Your Bulletin Editor / 1 Vice President is 

not doing a bad job.,  He’s doing a horrible, 
below even Noontimer standards job.  He 
can’t get any Programs and he can’t even re-
member to copy the pic-
tures that Lion Ross 
OLNEY gives him.  We 
really have sunk to a 
new low.   He’s had to 
use old photos in this 
Bulletin because he left 
the new ones at home.  
Ye Gads!  You don’t 
want to watch him type 
this either.  Hunt and 
peck is way faster. 

 

December14 Christmas party, Marriott Courtyard, 5:30 
 __________ Nothing Planned  (Can we fill it up?) 

calendar 


